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Virtual Book Fair Countdown! 
 

Dear ECVS families, 

 

Our school’s Scholastic VIRTUAL Book Fair starts next week! It will be open from 

 

May 4 - May 18, 2022 
 

Let’s continue to give our students access to the books they want to read! We are 

excited to provide this opportunity for families to shop together, from the 

comfort of home.  This is an online only shopping event. 

 

Your investment in your reader also helps our whole school. All purchases earn 

Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s 

classrooms and library. 

 

When it’s time to shop, visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link: 

 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5180442 
 

ALL orders will be delivered to the school and sent home 

with your child! 

 

Before our Fair begins, click the link to: 

• SAVE it to your browser 

• WATCH videos of popular new titles 

• PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 

 

Happy reading!  

 

 

Mme Stagg 

ECVS Library Clerk 

zoe.stagg@gshare.blackgold.ca 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5180442

